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Letter to Parents: LP2008 

3 November 2020 

 

Secondary School Placement Allocation (SSPA) School Assessment 

 

The school assessment for SSPA will be held from 25-27 November 2020. During 

the assessment period, the schooling timetable is as usual. 

 

The timetable and content for the assessment will be distributed to students in due 

course. 
 

For any enquiries, please contact the vice-principal (Mr. Chun) at 2980 2383. 

 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

            (Mr. Cheuk Tak Kan Paul) 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

Letter to Parents: LP2008 

 

Secondary School Placement Allocation (SSPA) School Assessment 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

    I have read and understood the content of LP2008. 

 

Name of Student (English): ____________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian: ___________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________ 

Date: _________________ 

 

* Please return the reply slip by 16 November 2020. 

 


